
Nearly Time to Say Goodbye 
 
 
I can hardly believe that I am writing our second last newsletter of the year detailing 
the final dates of the school term! 
All the preparations now are about drawing the school year to an end and most 
importantly giving our wonderful year 6 pupils a great send off.  
 
The children will be performing their end of year show and also have their class party 
to look forward to with the Prize Giving assembly finishing the year. I am sure we will 
be saying and they will be hearing it a lot over the last couple of weeks, but we really 
do thank them for all their hard work and wish them the very best for the future.  
 
So, while this wonderful sunny weather continues, we will keep packing the activities 
and fun into the last couple of weeks.  
  
Best wishes  
Lyn Gray  
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Celebration  
 
Our wonderful certificate winners are: 

 

Red Class – Mohammad B. received a self-confidence award for fantastic sound 
recognition 

Orange Class – Cleverson received a self-confidence award for sounding out longer 
words and reading longer texts. 

Yellow Class – Kymani received a curiosity award for being an amazing investigator 
in science. 

Green Class – Surveen received a self-confidence award for explaining how to tell 
the time using quarters. 

Blue Class – Aiysha received a self-confidence award for answering challenging 
questions in maths. 

Indigo Class – Asrar received a curiosity award for investigating volcano safety 
suits. 

Violet Class – Amina received an empathy award for always helping both her 
friends and teachers. 

Gold Class – Marwan received a self-confidence award for learning his lines and 
delivering them confidently. 

 
 

No Pens Day 
 
On Wednesday 8th June we celebrated a day of creativity and 
exploration with only one rule – no pens!  Of course, this was 
a particular challenge but meant that learning involved debate, 
discussion, practical activities and presentation skills.  It was 
an enjoyable day for everyone! 
 
 

 
Mrs Parson’s Charity Walk 
 
On 3rd July, Mrs Parsons is completing a very challenging 20km walk for the National 
Autistic Society.  This walk will take an estimate of 7-8 hours to complete along the 
Jurassic coast!  If you would like to sponsor Mrs Parsons, please use this link: 
https://tinyurl.com/2p8p3trm 

 

https://tinyurl.com/2p8p3trm
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School Council Hobbledown Heath Visit 
 

 
 

School council were very lucky to be 
invited on an early tour of the new 
Hobbledown Park at Hounslow Heath 
before it opens!  We saw some of the new 
animals, got to stroke an owl, met some of 
the staff and saw what the adventure 
playground it going to be like!  
 
Hobbledown have posted some fantastic 
videos of our trip on their social media! 
 
 

 
Indigo Class Natural History Museum Visit 
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Taste of Grove Road 

 
Thank you so much 
for all of the support 
for our annual ‘Taste 
of Grove Road’ 
celebration.  The 
children sampled the 
delights of so many 
countries and 
experienced lots of 
new flavours and 
tastes!  It was lovely 
to join together as a 
community and 
celebrate our 
wonderful diversity. 
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Read-a-thon 
 
Thank you for supporting the children to 
complete a sponsored read for a worthy charity 
this year.  It has been brilliant hearing about 
some of the wonderful things they have been 
reading!  Please return all sponsorship money 
and cards to us by the end of the academic year 
so that we can celebrate and share our final 
total. 

 
 
Gold Class Chessington Trip 
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Queen’s Jubilee Celebration 
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Coming up in July 

 
1st – Gold Class Junior Citizen Visit 

1st – EYFS Special Assembly 

4th – Race for Life 

5th – Transition Afternoon 

5th – New Reception Stay & Play Afternoon 

6th – Sports Day 

7th – Maths Game Festival 

7th – International Dance Workshop 

7th – Reading Club Richmond Theatre Visit 

8th – Dentist Visit to Reception & Y1 

11th – Gold Class Show Dress Rehearsal 

13th – Gold Class Performance 

14th – French Day 

14th – Gold Class Leaver’s Party 

14th – Full Governors 
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15th – EYFS Trip to Hobbledown 

18th – Prize-giving & Reception Class Graduation 

19th – End of Term – 1:30pm Finish 

 

 

 

www.groveroadprimary.co.uk  

 

       @GroveRdSchool 
 

      Groveroadschool  
 

 

 

http://www.groveroadprimary.co.uk/

